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From: Kathleen McLane <nursecratchett@icloud.com>

Sent: Monday, July 09, 2018 6:50 PM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Water

| live on Bethel Island and | am ashamed that you are the government that is suppose to protect its people not sell them
out for the big dollars you make from stealing our water and sending it south. There are natural waterways for that. We
will discover who you all are and vote you out as soon as possible.

Kathleen McLane

Sent from my iPad





